
From: registrar
To:
Subject: HPE CM: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2018-0205
Date: Tuesday, March 5, 2019 9:49:08 AM

-----Original Message-----
From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Monday, March 4, 2019 6:59 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment -

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2019-03-04

-- Case Number --
EB-2018-0205

-- Name --
Jeff May

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
Hello,
I do not support a carbon pricing program under which Enbridge Gas is required to pay a carbon charge to the
federal government.There is no scientific basis that this carbon tax will improve the environment.
Thanks and best wishes,

-- Attachment --




